



SEPTEMBER 16th 5:30 PM



CASA programs play a critical role in ensuring children who have experienced abuse or neglect find safe, permanent placements or are reunified with their biological family whenever possible. The work of highly-trained advocates—appointed by judges to work one-on-one with our most vulnerable children and youth—are needed now more than ever. Research has shown children with a CASA volunteer spend less time in out-of-home or foster care, are less likely to re-enter the foster care system, and do better in school.

Please join CASA-EP for a Virtual Open House to learn more! These sessions offer a chance to learn more about CASA advocacy before the last training cycle of the year beginning October 25, 2021.



After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.



CASA OF THE EASTERN PANHANDLE